Pamela Martin

From: 1050968 BCLTD I
Sent: January 30, 2018 10:12 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: No.1124 (No.17-111) 335 Moss St

Hi, we received your letter about the proposed changes.

We support the proposal.

Regards,

Brian Ogilvie

Secretary

1050968 BC Ltd.
Incorporated October 2015



Pamela Martin

From: Denis Gaudet NN
Sent: January 31, 2018 8:37 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Re:335 Moss Street

| am the homeowner for 321 Moss St. We have no problems in the proposed setbacks if it will permit on-lot parking. The
main issue for the proposed creation of a new single family dwelling is lack of parking in the district. Parking will spill
over to side streets such as McKenzie and Franklin Terrace, which is really getting tight. Thanks.

Denis Gaudet
321 Moss St.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10





